
Request for Feedback on Mentorship 

Program 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we strive to enhance our School Mentorship Program, 

we value your insights and experiences as a participant. Your feedback is crucial for us to 

understand the impact of the program and to make necessary improvements. 

Please take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you find most beneficial about the mentorship program? 

• Are there any areas that you feel could be improved? 

• How has the mentorship experience influenced your goals or aspirations? 

Your responses will remain confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of program 

evaluation. 

Thank you for your commitment to the program and for providing us with your valuable 

feedback. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


